Newsletter No.13: 9th December 2022

In the run up to Christmas we have had a Violin Mini Concert for our Year 5 Pupils and
Parents of children having violin lessons, Open the Book held a Christmas Assembly for the
whole school, Maple class had their final swimming lessons, it was the last running club for
this term, Mrs Bennett and a small group of CWJS pupils attended a community tree planting
event with the Lions Club of Dursley, we had our Y3 and Y4 Open School Sessions for Parents
and our Y5 and Y6 Open School Afternoon for Parents with a little Christmas Cheer! As
always we would like to thank our staff and parents for helping us to give these
opportunities and special memories for our children. Your continued support is appreciated.

Year 3 class trip to Bristol Museum and Art Gallery

The Year 3 Classes enjoyed their trip to Bristol Museum. They learnt about the pre-historic
era and attended a Stone Age Workshop which helped strengthen their learning of their
topic this term.

KLB Cross Country Race—Saturday 3rd December

Fabulous effort from our team of athletes on Saturday. We were really proud of all of our
runners and would like to thank Mrs Fearns and Mr Durden for all of their help and support.
If anyone would like to join the running club, you would be more than welcome. We re-start
again on Thursday 5th January at 8am.

Cam and Dursley Rotary Club—Eradicate Polio Campaign

We have very kindly received a donation of purple crocuses from Cam and Dursley Rotary
Club, as part of a national campaign to eradicate polio. Mrs Elliott and Mrs Philips will be
planting them in our school grounds with some of our pupils, as soon as planting conditions
are more favourable.

3D Advent Boxes at the Quarry Chapel in Cam:
Please do pop along to the Quarry Chapel in Cam to see our advent display boxes.
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Important Dates to
Remember

Tuesday 13th December
Camtastic Christmas Talent Show:

Whole School only—Highlights
available online.

Wednesday 14th December
iRock Concert for parents
Thursday 15th December
Christmas Jumper Day

Robin Hood Pantomime 9am until
10am

Christmas Dinners
Friday 16th December

Non—Uniform Day—Children can
Wear Party Clothes

Class Christmas Parties

End Of Term 2.15pm
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Last Week of Term Events!
PTA Christmas Hamper Draw—Monday 12th December
Thank you for all of your generous donations.
The Christmas Hamper Draw will be Live on Facebook, only numbers will be revealed on the
12th December

Camtastic Christmas Talent Show -

Tuesday 13th December

This is a whole school event for children and staff to show their
wonderful talents.

Highlights of this show will be available for parents on the website to
enjoy.

For the Children that are performing on Tuesday 13th December—Please bring in props
and costumes on Tuesday morning.

iRock performance Wednesday 14th December at 9:30am
Parents of children that have weekly sessions with iRock have been invited to attend a mini
concert of what they have been learning this term.

Non-Uniform Day— Our Christmas Jumper Day - Thursday 15th
December

We also have a Robin Hood Pantomime and Christmas Dinners,
please see enclosed menu and link for food orders.

Non-Uniform Day— Children can wear party clothes - Friday 16th
December

On this day children will be able to wear their party clothes to school.
We are asking parents to donate 50p towards party food that will be
shared in their class during this special event.

This means the school will provide the food instead of parents having to worry about what
to get for their child’s class party. Please send your 50p donation into school by the 9th
December.

Please note it is the End of Term on Friday 16th December and the school closes at
2.15pm.

January 2023: The New Year First Week Back!

Tuesday 3rd January will be Inset Day.

Wednesday 4th January Children return to School.
Thursday 5th January Running Club Resumes at 8am and
Year 4 Elm Class start their swimming lessons.
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Important Dates to
Remember

Tuesday 3rd January
INSET DAY

Wednesday 4th January
Children return to School
Thursday 5th January
Running Club 8am

Y4 Elm Swimming Lessons
Thursday 12th January
Running Club 8am

Y4 Elm Swimming Lessons
After School Clubs Start

3.30 until 4.30pm
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Message from the PTA:
Thank you for all of the generous hamper donations and for returning the
raffle ticket money and stubbs.

Cood
Provider

PTA Christmas Hamper Draw—12th December
The Christmas Hamper Draw will be Live on Facebook, only numbers will Important Dates to
be revealed on the 12th December Remember

Gloucestershire Families Magazine—Link for Christmas Edition:
It’s going to be a GREAT
year with lots of exciting

Reminder: We are lucky to have early morning and afterschool club available on our
events ahead!

doorstep by Cam Woodfield Nest, please see message below from the Woodfield Nest, for
your information:

Message from Woodfield Nest:

Key Dates:

Fri 16 Dec Last day of Term 2 All Early finish
Our Contact Details

Tel: 548248 Email: itsfun@woodfieldnest.co.uk
rachel@woodfieldnest.co.uk
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https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/familiesgloucestershirenovemberdecember22digital?fr=sMTRlMDU1MTAyODc
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Christmas Dinner Lunches 15th December—Menu

Please complete the Christmas Dinner Menu request form: Good

Provider

Important Dates to

Remember
el H|
LUNCH
E e It’s going to be a
GREAT year with lots of

exciting events ahead!

Roast Turkey, Stuffing and
Sticky Pig

Quorn, Sage & Onion

Parcel
All served with Roast
Potatoes
Glazed Carrots & Peas

Christmas Pud Krispie Cake

FOOD
FESTIVAL
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https://forms.office.com/r/xYLuSQHpa8
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Important Dates to

7¢ Xmas Hamper Rafile Bamenber

This year we are asking for the school community to get involved
in our Christmas raffle by donating small items towards year
group hampers Each year group has a colour theme. Please
donate gifts for the hampers based on these colours:

N\ -

It’s going to be a
The Nest = Red Reception = Orange GREAT year with lots of
Year 2 = Green Year 3 = Blue Year 4 = Purple exciting events ahead!
Year 5 = Black & White Year 6 = Silver &

There will be a box in each class that the donated items can
be put in Please send items into school by 2nd December,

Wé%%ve also sent you some raffle tickets to sell to %ﬂy &
friends. Please return ticket stubs & money to school by Sth
December. If you need additional tickets please contact the
PTA via Facebook messenger or email on contact@cwptaorg
providing your child’s name & class and we will arrange for
some to be sent home.

The raffle will be drawn live on Facebook on 12th December
(we will announce numbers, not names) so hampers can be
with the winners by the end of term,

Th% you for all your support - and good luck in the rafflel

From the PTA tegam
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IMPROVING CHILDREN'S MENTAL, ACADEMIC AND PHYSICAL HEALTH
THROUGH SPORT

Monday 19th -Wednesday 21st December 9:00am - 3:00pm

FOOTBALL TAG RUGBY CHEERLEADING
DODGEBALL STREET HOCKEY ATHLETIGS
AND MORE

The PE & Sports Project uses the combined experience of
elite level coaching, training teachers and planning highest- v
quality PE lessons, to provide the children with a fun, Pare”ts Fegﬂhacl{

engaging, successful and positive experience.
100% of parents would recommend our

; : A camps to their friends' children
We use our advanced ‘exploration-discovery-competition
mOdE| e glve,the children the independence and "They enjoyed being with other children and
responsibility to think for themselves, to solve problems for they enjoyed all of the activities on offer”
themselves and to drive their own development.
"Just wanted to say thank you for a great 3 days

. g e : f at Cam Woodfields school. My children both
On top of the highest-quality instruction for the sport itself, thoroughly enjoyed it and were really

the Fhlldren learn social-emotional skills anq awareness in enthusiastic about the whole experience.”
their self-awareness, self-management, social awareness,

relationship skills and responsible decision-making. "We really hope you'll be holding some more

sessions in the school holidays. We will definitely
be recommending it to friends (already have
As well as this they are given opportunities to use their done!)"

maths and English learning in a fun and different way to the

classroom, which children find engaging and rewarding.

t: 0117 942 8444 e: info@thesportsproject.org B””I{ ”[”E
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Important Dates to
Remember

It’s going to be a
GREAT year with lots of
exciting events ahead!
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